
  
   

  

   

Notice under Regulation 11 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements)  

(Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012  

   

  
Notice is hereby given that the Chair of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee has 

agreed that the following Key Decision, which will be considered by the Leader of the 

Council on 01/03/2023 is urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred:  
  

Item of business  Reason why the decision is urgent 
and cannot reasonably be deferred  

Council Tax Support Fund It needs to be reviewed alongside the 
budget being reviewed at budget council 
on 2 March 2023 so council tax billing 
can commence on 3 March 2023, 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Mike Hill  

Chief Executive  

  

01.03.2023 


